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	Date 28th May 2008
	

	
	

	Subject: 
	proposed TRAFFIC CALMING scheme for NEVILLE ROAD, SALFORD



	
	


Dear Sir or Madam:

Following a request from the East Salford Community Committee to provide a safer road environment for the residents in the vicinity of Neville Road, I am writing to inform you of the proposals and give an opportunity for you to comment on the scheme. The scheme is designed to reduce traffic speed in the residential area between Moor Lane and Moorside Road.

Each Community Committee in Salford has been allocated a budget that can be used to fund local highway and transport schemes and the proposal for Neville Road is a scheme that has been prioritised by the East Salford Community Committee. More details about the Community Committees and devolved budgets can be found online at www.salford.gov.uk/living/yourcom/mylocalcommunity/devolvedbudgets.htm
A plan of the proposals is attached. The current scheme proposals are:

· 3 speed humps along Neville Road.

I would like to get comments from the local community and I should therefore be grateful if you would take the time to look at the attached plan and fill in the comments slip returning it in the pre-paid envelope before 20th June 2008. All comments received will be treated in confidence and consideration will be given to suggestions that can be successfully included in the scheme.

Yours faithfully
Gail Macfarlane

Engineer

Engineering and Highways

[image: image1.png]gl V

I1ISO 9001 UKAS
Registered J wieiiin
015





Residents consultation letter
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